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Dear Committee Members,

The wellbeing of the Great Barrier Reef is profoundly important to me, to all Australians,
and to the health of this planet. It deserves the strongest legal protection.

Close and dismantle the industrial ports on the reef coast and totally abandon the dinosaur
coal industry - before it kills us all.

Yours Sincerely,

Paul Jack





